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17 March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

 

Class Charts  

 

From Monday 20 March, all notifications regarding Achievement points, Behaviour and Whole school 

notifications will be sent via the Class Charts App. When information is sent from the Academy, an email 

notification will be received. The School Gateway app and Epraise will no longer be used.  

 

The Attendance Team will continue to send messages regarding absence or punctuality via text message. 

 

Satchel One and ParentPay will continue to be used as normal. 

 

Emails have already been sent home to parents/carers with information on how to access the Class Charts 

App.  

 

If you have any queries, please email enquries@wathacademy.com  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mr A Hopkin  

Vice Principal  
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